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Hello, 
I would like for the board/committee/health district or whom ever would be burdened with making the decision to 
require vaccines to be enrolled in higher education to consider NOT mandatory for online classes. I do not know 
what is already been discussed but I do hope that one is common sense. Good luck to those that have to make this 
decision. Let’s stick to the basics we learned growing up (wash your hands, cover your mouth when you sneeze or 
cough, stay home if you feel sick). 
Thanks for reading this, I hope I am not the only one requesting this, 
Bryan Ebert 
FF/Paramedic 

Sent from my iPhone 


